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Merri River School  
 

Newsletter  Edition 32 ð Friday  15/ 10/2021  

  Term 4                   Ph: 03 55 611 711 

www.merrirs.vic.edu.au   

merri.river.school@education.vic.gov.au   

 
This week we welcomed a ll stud ents back to school in varying 

capacities .  It was so great to see everyone õs smiling faces.  A 

big than k you to all parents who have given their all in 

consistently being present and involved in educati ng  your child  

during remote learnin g. It h as really been a g reat partnership  

between home and school.  

 

This week concludes our Covid 19 vaccination s at school.  

Well done to all the students ! You  were so brave ! A big thank  

you to A li (our school nurse) and the team from South West 

Healthc are for you r co -ordination of this.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stay safe.  

Jo 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Warrnambool Bus Lines  

55621866  

Christians Bus Company 

55629432.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

PUPIL FREE DAYS 
Please pop them in your 

diaries. 

¶ Friday 26 November ς  
whole school planning 
 

¶ Friday 17th December ς 
Last day of the school 
year 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

¶ Wednesday 27th 

October ς RU OK Day 

¶ Wednesday 1st 

December ς Year 12 

Graduation Day 

¶ Wednesday 1st 

December ς Year 12Ωs 

Final Day Of School  

http://www.merrirs.vic.edu.au/
mailto:merri.river.school@education.vic.gov.au
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Andrew Dawes received 

the Junior  Primary award 

for being responsible, 

sitting on the floor with 

the class and engaging 

in mathematics lessons!  

 

Bruce McMahon received 

the music  award for  great 

singing and key word 

signing in music.  

 

Lylah Soumelidis received the 

Senior Primary award for  

demonstrating good work 

habits throughout the last 2 

weeks.  

 

Ella Caruana received the 

Junior Secondary award for  

having a positive start to the 

term and being a great friend 

to others.  

Keep up the great work.   

 

Jefferson Boyle received the 

Senior Secondary award for 

being willing to participate in 

a new group situation and 

displaying a positive attitude 

to his learning.  

Well done  Jefferson!  

Hayden Hausler received the 

Junior Primary award for 

settling back into his school 

routine with a big smile on his 

face!  
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Clinton Eden received the 

Therapy award for great 

participation with 

multisensory activities in SPEC.  

 

Braeden Pogson received 

the sports award for hitting 

some great golf balls during 

PE! 

 

P7 received the Food For 

Life award for being 

polite, respectful and 

cooperative in the 

kitchen.  

 

This week it was 

time for P8 to say 

goodbye to Maddi 

Bates for all her 

hard work each 

Tuesday hearing 

reading, playing 

educational 

games, making 

resources and 

supporting small 

groups.  

Thank-you Maddi 

and good luck 

with your future.   
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Amazing work done by all of our students this week!  

Have a lovely weekend  
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Some of our Junior Primary 

students enjoying going to 

gymnastic s and working in the 

classroom this week.  


